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Bryan Diaz, class of 2023, is a promising
student with a bright future ahead of

him. Bryan has a cumulative GPA of 4.28
with a strong interest in mathematics. He

currently works at Allen Lund
Transportation Company and has been

there for the past two years. He’s worked
in both the human resources department

and the information technology
department.

 
“Working in those departments has been

fantastic because I am trusted with
important responsibilities without being
monitored. I feel responsible every time I
am handed a task and make sure to have
everything done on time before my lunch
break so I can transition over to the other

departments.”

Promising Student with a Bright Future!



Mr. Diaz is supported through Allen Lund Company’s
participation in the Verb’s Employee Adopt-A-Student
Program, where the employees help fund the gap in
the cost of his education. They take a direct hand in

Mr. Diaz’s success!



Bryan has his eyes set on three possible schools in the
Fall, Whittier College, St. Johns (Minnesota) & LMU.




“My coworkers aided & guided me in making the decision
to apply to Whittier College, Saint John's University, and
LMU. Their advice along with the fact that I have always

attended catholic schools, and going to a university
makes me feel more at ease.“

 

As you can see, our students would not have
opportunities to grow and realize their full potential

without the support and sponsorship of our
corporate partners, donors, and individuals alike
through the Employee Adopt-A-Student Program.

Thank you all for your support, as it is an investment
in our students’ education, careers, and futures!
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President's Gala
(April 27th)

Bob Smith Toyota
EAASP Campaign
(May)

Commitment Day
(May 5th)








UPCOMING EVENTS



For more information about

the Employee Adopt-A-
Student Program and how

you can support please
contact Darius Spates at

(323) 614-8486 or
dspates@verbjesuit.org.
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